10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 12 June 1989
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Thank you for your note of 9 June. It was helpful, as

always, to know of your concerns.

As you say, there has been a good deal of speculation

in the Press about the outcome of our recent discussions on
broadcasting. I can assure you that we are giving very careful
consideration to the points you raise. Douglas Hurd hopes

to be in a position to make a statement soon, and I hope you

will agree that our approach fully meets your worries.

The Rt. Hon. Viscount Whitelaw, C.H., M.C.




	



